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SAFE CHURCH 

During this past year, because of COVID, our Safe Church program has been on hold. As we move 
forward into 2021, we are exploring ways of enabling us to hold this program remotely by Zoom or 
online. I thank you for your patience. The principles of Safe Church remain the same.   

A way to ensure that we are engaging in safe practices, in the meantime, please be diligent in making 
sure that volunteers in our parishes have current CRCs in place. These, as usual, should be kept in the 
synod office. 

Following Synod 2021, we will be actively pursuing ways to hold our Safe Church workshops virtually. 

Again, thank you for your patience. 
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Marcia McMenamie 
Safe Church Coordinator 


